
Dear Coaches,
 
 You and your boys and girls teams are invited to participate in the 2016 RGVGCA 
Spring 6A Regional Preview at The Republic Golf Club. It will be held on February 19 & 20, 2016. 
If you have any questions, contact Celso Gonzalez at 956.457.4336 or celsoiv@yahoo.com.

PLEASE SEND YOUR ENTRIES AND INFORMATION TO: celsoiv@yahoo.com

The Republic Golf Club

Individual $130.00, Team $600.00 (includes fee, range balls and 1 cart per school)
RGVGCA

SEND ALL CHECKS AND ENTRIES TO:
 McAllen Memorial High School
 ATTN: CELSO GONZALEZ- Golf Coach
 101 E. Hackberry Ave.
 McAllen, TX 78501
DEADLINE FOR CHECKS: JAN. 22, 2016
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